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1st of March 2022


ByrneWallace LLP,
88 Harcourt St, 
Saint Kevin's, 
Dublin, 
D02 DK18, 
Ireland

RE:  Summer Internship
To Whom it May Concern,

I am a highly motivated and ambitious Business and Law student at UCD with very strong interpersonal, communication and teamwork skills. An Internship with WallaceByrne would be an incredible experience and invaluable to the furthering of my legal career. The opportunity to learn alongside skilled, business professionals would be an invaluable experience. 

As a third year Business and Law student at UCD, currently holding a 2.1 GPA, I hope to pursue a legal career and believe this opportunity would be once in a lifetime. I consider myself to be quite intuitive and well-spoken, with strong academic ability and communication skills; all attributes I think will assist my legal career. My experience to date has taught me indispensable lessons in client dealings, as well as the value of teamwork. 
Studying Business and Law has given me a vast understanding of legal studies, but with the perspective of a businessperson too. Having achieved a 1.1 GPA in my law modules last semester, I feel my grasp of law is ever improving and would vastly appreciate this opportunity to put this legal knowledge into real life action.
I found myself particularly drawn to your firm upon attending a trainee insights seminar. This opened my mind to the different aspects of law and particularly drew me to your company. The possibility of working with the best lawyers in a full-service law firm, in particularly one with international and European recognition is something that set your firm apart for me.  
I have enclosed a copy of my Curriculum Vitae with all my relevant results, skills and experience and am available for an interview at any given time. I would finally like to thank you for taking the time to consider my application, and dearly hope I will get the incredible opportunity to work with you in the future.

I look forward to hearing from you,

Yours sincerely,
Anna Geraghty




